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This comment for the public record pertains to the Discussion of the Draft Climate Action
Plan Update.

Dear Mayor Scully and Councilmembers:

The Plan you are soon to discuss and take action on is perhaps the most vital document that
will, or could, affect the lives of every resident of Shoreline in the coming years. It is far more
than a budget issue.

There have been surveys. There have been “Conversations” with the public. After much time
and thought, knowledgeable citizens have made precise comments on the
ShorelineCAP.konveio.com website. When and how will those comments be given to the
Council and studied by the members? You have declared a Climate Emergency in Shoreline.
Please direct the City Staff to enable you to fulfill your duties, to not only create a Climate
Action Plan but to then act upon the Plan. You have the opportunity to make an impact on
58,000 lives that must be considered NOW, without waiting for half-way results in 2030 or
2050. The emergency is NOW.

Thank you in advance for your work.

Jonelle Kemmerling
Shoreline Resident
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